

Kelvin Grove Primary School

Kelvin Grove, Sydenham, London SE26 6BB Tel: 020 8699 6300

> admin@kelvingrove.lewisham.sch.uk www.kelvingrove.lewisham.sch.uk



@KG_Sydenham

Thursday 7th September 2017

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP TO FRANCE - MAY 2018

Dear Year 6 parents and carers,

We are excited to share with you the details of a new residential trip that we are offering to Year 6 pupils this year.

Dates: Monday 21st – Friday 25th May 2018 inclusive (5 days; 4 nights)

Location: Normandy, France
Who: Year 6 pupils only
Cost: £320 per pupil

Our trip is being facilitated by Travelbound: a company who specialise in organising residential trips abroad for schools. The children will be accompanied on this trip by their Year 6 teachers and other Kelvin Grove staff members.

As part of our itinerary, the children will enjoy a number of rich cultural experiences including: a visit to Mont St Michel, Omaha Beach, a chocolate factory (including tasting!), shopping for ingredients at a traditional French market and then preparing lunch with that they've bought. They will also view the historic Bayeux Tapestry. As well as this, the children will have the invaluable opportunity to practise their spoken French and to use foreign currency. We will stay together in a beautiful historic house called Chateau du Molay. We will help to prepare the children for the trip through our curriculum French lessons. We are able to accommodate all the children in Year 6 on this trip and we would really love every child to go.

We have arranged a preliminary meeting on Tuesday 12th September at 3.30pm to tell you more about this trip. <u>If you would like your child to go, we require a non-refundable deposit of £40 to be paid by Monday 18th September. If you are unable to attend the meeting but would like your child to go, please indicate this on the reply slip below. In addition to ongoing correspondence, there will be at least one further meeting later this academic year to provide further details about our trip. Please return the reply slip to your child's teacher by Monday 11th September.</u>

Miss Oppong, Miss Sacre & Mr Tee Year 6 teachers	
Dear Miss Oppong, Miss Sacre & Mr Tee I am interested in my child attending the Year 6 residential trip to Fra I am able / unable to attend a preliminary meeting on Tuesday 12 th So	
I require seat(s) at the meeting. Child's Name:	Class:
Parent/Guardian signature:	



Yours sincerely,



